
 
 

City Attorney's Communication #2021-311 
December 2, 2021 

 

 

TO:  A. Randolph Brown, Utilities Director 

 

FROM: Mark E. Berman, City Attorney 

 

RE: Resolution – Water Supply Facilities Work Plan 2020 Update 

 

 

Pursuant to your memorandum dated November 19, 2020, Utilities Administration Memorandum 

No. 21-5, I have prepared and attached the following form of Resolution: 
 

A RESOLUTION OF THE CITY COMMISSION OF THE 

CITY OF POMPANO BEACH, FLORIDA, ACCEPTING THE 

POMPANO BEACH WATER SUPPLY FACILITIES WORK 

PLAN 2020 UPDATE AS REQUIRED BY FLORIDA LAW; 

PROVIDING AN UPDATE TO THE PLAN; PROVIDING AN 

EFFECTIVE DATE. 

 

 

Please let me know if you need additional assistance. 

 

 

 

       /s/       

      MARK E. BERMAN 
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l:cor/util/2021-311 

 

Attachments 


